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Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

Free school meal provision 
 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals we will be providing weekly meal packs for our pupils. 

Unfortunately, this does not include those children who receive Universal Free Infant School meals due to 

being in Key Stage One. 

The scheme will run from Monday 23rd March, and then every Monday after this, including the school 

holidays. One parent will need to collect a food care package from school between 12 noon and 1pm 

containing essential food items that will last five days.   

Please do not come to school if you are experiencing any symptoms of the Covid-19 virus. Please practice 

social distancing guidelines when collecting packs from the Reception window and stay safe at this 

unsettling time. 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Pascoe 

School Administrator 
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